December 15, 1967

Dear PVS Member:

Several important changes emanated from the PVS Executive Committee
(ExCom) meetings on November Z8 and December 5. Such as: .

NEW MEETING PLACE. On December 19 PVS will meet at the 8$t. Regis
Restaurant (second floor), 2218 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W., Washington,
D.C. {(free parking in Monroe Company spaces), telephone 337-3030.
We see this meeting as our small Christmas Party for which Larry
Pease is already making some modest Yuletide arrangements. We
will have our own bar. Members can dine (if they wish) in the
regular restaurant downstairs and then come up to the meeting
which starts promptly at 8:00 p.m. The decision to move to

St. Regis from the Hearth was necessitated by several factors,

some having to do with mounting food costs.

JANUARY MEETING. The meeting will be a ski event at the Charniia
Ski Area. Arrangements have already been made with Walt Jorgenson
at Charnita to reserve some spaces for the event. Charnita has

a bar and a restaurant. Bruce Harstad and Mike Rura aré arranging
for testing of members and a fun race. Al Fleig is charged with
car-pooling for the event.

BULLETIN BOARD. To inform members of the nature of ExCom decisions
and discussions, we intend to post the minutes of such sessions at

the regular meetings. Look for the bulletin board at the next
meeting.

TOOT plans a small gossip column. Send in your news tidbits.

BUDGET questions were discussed at both ExCom meetings and the
figures will be posted.

TRIPS. A Vermont trip in March-April, several local trips, and
the big ski bang out west or to Europe--such is the thinking
of Packard Anderson on coming PVS ski trips.

CHRISTMAS EDITION OF TOOT. Yes, if the printer will oblige.

MERRY CHRIS?EAE
o P
IO’:IA_A/?\.{‘ }("\_r.'l_-"lr s
Your Iiditor

P.S.: NOTE IT WELL: St. Regis Restaurant, Tuesday,
December 19 - PVS MEETING



